BEECH MOUNTAIN PARKS COMMITTEE
MINUTES
June 7, 2006

I Call to Order

Chairperson Reub Mooradian called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m. in the Town Hall
Council Chambers. Other members present were Gil Adams, Jim Brooks and Adolfo
Sanmatrtino. Also present were Mayor Rick Owen, Councilman Paul Piquet, Public Works
Director Riley Hatch and Recreation Center Conmnittee Chairman Fred Pfohl.

1. Consideration of Minutes ~ April 5, 2006

Mr. Brooks moved to approve the minutes of May 3, 2006 as submitted. Mr. Adams seconded
the motion and it passed unanimously,

III.  Recreation Center — Mayor Owen reported that the Recreation Center was still being
landscaped and noted that the contractor had to repair a small problem with the air conditioning.

IV.  Sledding Hill Committee Report — Mr. Brooks reported on the price of signs for the
sledding hill and gave Mr. Hatch a list of needed repairs. Mr. Brooks suggested that Mr. Boaz
contact Jim Accardi with regards to leasing the area behind the Brick Oven for event parking,

V. Staff Report — Mr. Hatch reported that he had an interviewed two individuals for the trail
maintenance, sledding position and noted that the ad would be placed in the papers until a
suitable candidate was found. Mr. Mooradian asked about the salary to which Mr, Hatch
indicated that it was $9.27 per hour with some weekend work required. Mr. Hatch also noted
that the Public Works Crew continued to do some work on the trails as time permitted. Mr,
Pfohl asked if some work could be done to the Wild Iris Trail area that had been washed out.

M, Hatch noted that his department was very busy with the routine Town maintenance and
could not give a specific time that this would be attended to. Mr. Sanmartino volunteered to put
up the new signs for the hiking trails.

VI. Other Business —

a. Bike Race — Mr. Adams indicated Sugar Mountain would be the site of a bike
event on the upcoming Thursday through Sunday

VII. Adjournment

Upon a motion by Mr. Holcombe, seconded by Mr. Adams, the meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m,

Respectfully Submitted

Reba Greene
Town Clerk



